Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kittelson & Associates, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, July 28, 2016, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Casselberry City Hall, City Commission Chambers, 95 Triplet Lake Drive, Casselberry, FL 32707
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 435729-1.

Project Description: State Road (SR) 436 Concept Development Study from US 17-92 to Wilshire Drive, Seminole County.

The Concept Development Study is building on the previous planning efforts of the SR 436 Corridor Planning Study, which identified a range of pedestrian, bicyclist, transit, and automobile improvements from US 17-92 to Wilshire Drive, a distance of approximately one mile. This section of SR 436 is located within the City of Casselberry and Seminole County. During the Concept Development Study, the preferred alternative from the Corridor Planning Study was refined and specific pedestrian, bicyclist, transit, and automobile improvements have been suggested. The purpose of this meeting is to present, discuss, and gather public input on the suggested improvements along the corridor. Persons desiring to submit written statements in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so at the meeting or by sending them to Heather Garcia, FDOT Planning Manager, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720 or by email to Heather.Garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
The meeting is developed in compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, (386)943-5367, Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. For more information about the project or the public meeting, you may contact: Ms. Garcia at the phone number or email address listed above.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Travis Hills, P.E. (407)540-0555, thills@kittelson.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Travis Hills, P.E., (407)540-0555, thills@kittelson.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Heather Garcia, FDOT Planning Manager, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720, Heather.Garcia@dot.state.fl.us or Travis Hills, P.E., (407)540-0555, thills@kittelson.com.
